
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North 

Carolina, hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2021-

04-21/R-3) adopted as revised by the Chapel Hill Town Council on April 21, 

2021. 

 

      This the 21st day of April, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 



Additional Materials- Item 7 
Revised 4/20/21 

A RESOLUTION CALLING THE PUBLIC HEARING FOR A CONDITIONAL ZONING 

APPLICATION FOR AURA DEVELOPMENT, 1000 MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. BLVD. 

ON MAY 12, 2021 (2021-04-21/R-4) 

 

WHEREAS, the Town noticed the public hearing for the Conditional Zoning Application for 

Aura Development, 1000 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., to be rezoned from Residential-1 (R-

1) to Office/Institutional-3-Conditional Zoning District (OI-3-CZD) for April 21,2021; and 

 

WHEREAS, ongoing Town and applicant discussions require delaying of the public hearing. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the 

Council calls the Public Hearing described above, to be opened at 6:30 7:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021 at the virtual Town Council Meeting. 

 

This the 21st day of April, 2021. 

 


